# The Quarterly Dose College of Health Sciences

Volume 1 Issue 2

#### What's the dose?

Sullivan University
College of Health
Sciences would like to
introduce *The Quarterly*Dose. Our newsletter is

the hub for all updates on student affairs at the College of Health Sciences and medical news.

### Student Organization Updates **APhA-ASP**

SUCOP was represented at the national APhA conference in San Francisco on March 24th-27th. Seven students along with Dean Stowe and Dr. Stutz made the trip to the Bay Area. Our student chapter left the conference winning the national award for "Most Innovative Chapter" thanks to the hard work of Operation Protect Yourself!

On Thursday April 6th, SUCOP had an emergency preparedness visit from KDPH/KPhA's Mobile Pharmacy. The highly successful visit consisted of a lecture discussing the mission and operation of the Mobile Pharmacy.



#### APhA-ASP Most Innovative Chapter



#### **KPhA Mobile Pharmacy at SUCOP**



#### **AMCP**

AMCP hosted a Lunch & Learn Speaker Series on Thursday April 20 with special guest Debbie Meyer, RPh and Humana Representative. Meyer outlined the new Humana Scholars program for upcoming P2 students. AMCP, also, happily donated a basket for the recent Mental Health and Wellness Fair.

#### **SSHP**

SSHP hosted a panel of residents for a Q&A session on Wednesday, 4/19 in <u>Aud A</u>. The panel's main topics included residency interviews and the Match process. Residents were able to answers student's questions about

APPE rotations and the upcoming Midyear meeting.

Don't forget
about the KSHP
Spring meeting on
Friday, May 12th at
the Louisville
Marriott. There are
some great presentations
on the agenda, including
from Dr. Daniel Malcom and
Dr. Chris Betz. See the KSHP
website for details.

#### Operation Heart & Diabetes

Operation Heart & Diabetes held a health fair at Walmart on Saturday and Sunday in November during Fall Quarter. We had multiple students from the P1 and P2 classes volunteer.

The volunteers offered blood glucose and blood pressure screenings. The event was a huge success with many patients serviced.

Students testing blood sugar at Walmart Health Fair

#### Phi Lambda Sigma

PLS members recently attended the APhA Annual Convention where the PLS House of Delegates was held. This quarter PLS will be inducting new officers:

President - Spencer Bolton VP - Jessi Flanery Secretary - Charissa Coulter

Professional Promotions Chair- Hannah Brown.



PLS Members at the PLS House of Delegates

# AND BEYOND

Kappa Psi at Relay for Life

#### Kappa Psi

On April 8th Kappa Psi participated in a Disney themed Relay for Life hosted by Bellarmine University. Kappa Psi sold cupcakes decorated with Monster's Inc, Beauty and the Beast, Frozen and other colorful icing. Throughout the twelvehour event, Kappa Psi raised over \$700 for the American Cancer Society.

#### Lambda Kappa Sigma

LKS has begun planning outings for members, as the weather gets warmer. Our chapter plans on doing the Color Run 5K together on June 10th. We are also planning a pool party to celebrate the end of the school year! Recently we celebrated our national holiday, Hygeia Day, observing health sciences and pharmacy advances.



3



## admissions









#### Co-curricular



Katherine











EASTER STANDARD













Spencer Bolton

Spencer Bolton







## Procrastination Prevention



Join Rho Chi on May 24th 4-6PM for Procrastination Prevention

- ✓ Quiet Study Space
- ✓ Rho Chi Tutors
- ✓ Journal Club Session
- ✓P3 NAPLEX Review
- ✓ Free Food & Door Prizes

For information contact:

Jessica Flanery
jflane7247@my.sullivan.edu
Taylor Brooks
tbrook9825@my.sullivan.edu

Sullivan University
College of Health Sciences
2100 Gardiner Lane
Louisville, KY 40205